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WHERE WE MEET
Weekly meetings are held at the 
Monroe Residence Hall “Gathering 
Room”, located at:

·· 1141 East Bear Boulevard 
Springfield, MO 65807

·· Corner of Florence and Bear Blvd.

Support Group Meetings, Social 
Activities, Outreach, and Recovery

RESOURCES
Connect with us: 

·· MissouriState.edu/SoBEAR
·· FaceBook.com/MSUSoBEAR

PROVIDING

RECOVERY
ON CAMPUS

FOR ALL STUDENTS

 COLLEGIATE RECOVERY PROGR AM



OUR MISSION
The Collegiate Recovery Program 
(CRP) was established to provide 
recovering students the support 
and resources they need to excel in 
academics, social life, and personal 
growth. By building a strong 
community of like-minded students, 
the CRP is able to offer opportunities 
that assist students in engaging 
with others and living a sober 
lifestyle. The CRP allows students in 
recovery to have an authentic college 
experience without the use of alcohol 
and drugs, and is an inclusive group 
where all are welcome.

OUR SERVICES

·· Weekly support group meetings
·· Alcohol- and drug-free events
·· Outreach opportunities
·· Connecting sober and 		

recovering students. 

Recovery Roommate Matching will 
be available beginning in Fall 2016.

RECOVERY MEETINGS
Bears in Recovery Meetings are 
support group meetings where 
students learn, share, and care 
for those afflicted by addiction. 
Meetings are available to those 
students in or seeking recovery from 
drug and alcohol addiction.

Bears in Recovery Meetings are held 
weekly in the Monroe Gathering 
Room (Monroe Apartments). 
Meetings are every Thursday at 6pm. 
Doors are open one hour before each 
meeting for coffee and social time.

SOCIAL EVENTS
Research shows that bonding is one 
of the most important protective 
factors for sustaining recovery 
from addiction (Fisher & Harrison, 
2009). Living a life free from alcohol 
and drugs does not mean you cannot 
experience college to its fullest.

Through social events and outreach, 
we offer students the opportunity 
to bond and enjoy all college has to 
offer while staying sober.

Keep up to date with announcements and upcoming events by liking our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/MSUSoBEAR

GET INVOLVED!
You may be asking yourself, How 
can I get involved? The truth is that 
any college student can be a part of 
the Collegiate Recovery Program- 
the only requirement is that you 
are alcohol and drug free when you 
participate. The student organization 
SoBEAR: Bears in Recovery is 
another way to get support and 	
be involved.

The Collegiate Recovery Program 
is for any college student who 
is in recovery, new to recovery, 

contemplating recovery, or those 
who support recovery. Come 
meet other students who are 

alcohol and drug free!


